
Good morning, today is Friday, March 30th 
 
We are on a regular full-day schedule today. 
 
The Battle of the Books has ended as March Madness comes to a close.  The final match was between 
Ready Player One and The Maze Runner.  The big winner, Gateway’s champion, the favorite titles is…. 
Ready Player One.   
Thank you to everyone who voted and submitted brackets.  We will look at all of the brackets to 
determine who made the most correct predictions! 
 
If you read, speak, understand or write in a foreign language you may be able to earn up to 4 high school 
credits by taking the world language proficiency test. Flyers with more information about this great 
opportunity are available in the Guardian kiosk next to the Counseling Center. 
 
Attention all 8th graders!  It's that time of year when we need your creativity to design this year's 8th 
grade t-shirt.  Your entry must be on a 8 1/2 by 11 white paper, ink only and using a maximum of two 
colors.  All entries must be turned in to the office by the end of school on Monday, April 9th 
 
Track and Field begins on Monday, April 9th.. If you are interested in joining Gateway’s team please stop 
by the office to be added to the roster. Any athlete that would like to join must have a sports physical 
and have competed Rank One forms on-line. 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  Have a safe and fun spring break. 
 


